
May 21,  2023 

Rectory Office: 1380 Crystal Springs Rd. 
San Bruno, CA 94066 Phone: (650) 589-2800 
                 FAX: (650) 588-9628 
 Web Site: www.saintroberts.org 
 
We will continue to live-stream our Masses except 
Sunday, 7:30am and 5:00 pm masses 
www.Facebook.com/Saintrobertssanbruno/live and 
Youtube 
 
Rev. Arnold Zamora, Pastor 
Rev. Boie Espeleta, Parochial Vicar  
Rev. Stewart Wilber, Sunday Assistant 
Deacon Rusty Duffey, Pastoral Associate 
Deacon John Meyer, Pastoral Associate 
Ms. Rose Aragon - Office Administrator 
Mrs. Judy DeMartini - Parish Receptionist/Bookkeeper 
 
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS (RCIA) 
Mary Hile-Nepfel - Director 
 
PUBLIC SCHOOL RELIGION CLASSES (CCD) - (650) 588-
0477 
Ms. Joanne Bartolotti - Director 
Mrs. Leslie Fong, Office Manager 
 
PARISH MUSIC MINISTRY – (650) 589-2800 X 28 
Gianpaolo (GP) Eleria 
 
PARISH SCHOOL - (650) 583-5065 
Dr. Patrick Sullivan, Principal 
 
YOUTH GROUP MINISTRY -  (650)  589 2800 X 27 
Travis Wingate 
 

 
 

MASS TIMES 
Vigil Mass 4:30 pm (Saturday) Indoor and Live-stream 

Sundays: 7:30 am, 9:30 am, 11:30 am Live-stream & 5 pm 
Holy Day Masses:  8:15 am and 7:00 pm  

Indoor and Live-stream 
 

Weekdays: Masses are  
Monday through Saturday at 8:15 a.m. 

  
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Pre-Baptismal class for parents and godparents every 2nd 
Saturday of the month at 1:00 PM.  Please contact the 

parish office to register.  
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 
Saturdays 3:30– 4:15 PM  

 
SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

There is a six month period of preparation for the 
celebration of this Sacrament. Please contact the rectory to 

make arrangements 
 

SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Please call the rectory in case of serious illness and before 

surgery and hospital care. 
 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 
Youth Confirmation is a two-year process. Students need to 
be in 7th grade or higher to participate.  Please contact the 

Religious Ed Office for more information.  
 
 



 
Saturday/4:30 P.M. Mass-In person  
Presider:  Fr. Stewart 
Sunday/7:30 A.M.  Mass-In person only 
Presider:  Fr. Boie Espeleta   
Sunday/9:30 A.M.  Mass-In person  
Presider:   Fr. Arnold Zamora  
Sunday/11:30 A.M. Mass- In person  
Presider: Fr. Boie Espeleta 
Sunday/5:00 Mass-In person only 
Presider: Fr. Arnold Zamora    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday-May 22 
Mass Intention     8:15      Ligaya Castillo Garcia  † 

 
Tuesday-May 23 

Mass Intention     8:15       Dominador Garcia  † 
 

Wednesday-May 24 
Mass Intention     8:15        Patrocinio Cruz  † 
 

Thursday-May 25 
Mass Intention     8:15        Walter Santilli † 
         

Friday-May 26 
Mass Intention     8:15        Michael Rudometkin  † 
 

Saturday– May 27 
Mass Intention     8:15        Encarnacion Cruz † 

                          4:30        Ana Kovacevic  † 
Sunday-May 28 

Mass Intention     7:30        Emilia & Eduardo Gandeza †    
    9:30        Heather Frank   † 

    11:30       Maria Sanchez-Chan  (Living) 
                          5:00        Adelberto Castillo  †  

THE WEEK AHEAD 

Grief Consolation 
Our next Grief Support Group Meeting will 
be in June 2.  There won’t be meetings in 
July or August. Meetings will resume on 
Sept. 7, 2023. However, if you are in 
need of support due to a past or present 
loss of a loved one, please don't hesitate 
to contact Judy Kerrigan --
srconsolationmin@att.net. 

Communion to the Sick 
Volunteers Needed 

If you have a relative or neighbor who is homebound or 
recuperating from surgery and would like to receive Holy 
Communion, or if you would like to volunteer, please call 
Communion Ministry for the Sick, Homebound/Elderly : 
contact Jeanie Munich 1-650-952-0534  

 

 A Pilgrimage to Holly 
Land  
With  

Father Boie Espeleta 
 

What an Amazing 
Experience 

October 29 to Nov. 06, 
2023 

 
For more information 

please contact  
Tetchie Hirabayashi  
(415) 702 –7222 or  

tjpilgrimageandtour
s@ 

yahoo.com 

If you’ve never been to the Holy Land or would love 
to visit again, join the Pilgrimage with Fr. Boie 
Espeleta, our parochial vicar. It is also a 
fundraising event for our parish. For every pilgrim, a 
certain percentage is given to St. Robert’s. If you 
join, it is also a service to our church. 

mailto:srconsolationmin@att.net


Please remember  
Saint Robert’s  Church when making a will or 

trust. 

We continue to ask each week that parishioners pray for 
the chronically ill of our parish. If you have a friend or 
loved one in need of our prayers, please call the Rectory 
at 589-2800 

IF YOU ARE NEW TO ST. ROBERT’S 
Welcome!  We’re a very diverse parish with people from many 
countries of origin – Registration forms are in the vestibule or 
you can download the register form at saintroberts.org.  Fill out 
a registration form you can drop it either in the mail, the parish 
office or in the collection basket.  

ALTAR FLOWERS 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This week we pray for 
Jeff Babb 

Al & Marie Basler 
Mary Campbell 

John Chan 
Hugh Coffey 
Rafael Flores 
Jeannie Ray  

Juanita Gheno 
Wendi Gianni 

Elenor Guastavino 
Patrick Henley 

Mary Kelly 
Louie Lucarotti  
Helen Mantler 
Helen McGinty 
Mary Murphy 

Dolores Patterson 
Frank Marinos 
Francisca Perez 
Paul Roelofsen 
Victor Russo 

Anna Villalobos 

In Loving Memory  
Of  

Warren Moresco 

Would you like to donate flowers 
for the altar in memory of a loved 
one or for a birthday or 
anniversary-make a donation for 
flowers.  For dates and more 
information, please call the parish 
office at 589-2800. 

GIVE ELECTRONICALLY 
To give electronically, visit www.saintroberts.org and click 
on the link to sign up.  

Thanks to Joel Madera, the altar has now been 
repositioned to where it ought to be. The delay was 
due to the much needed rewiring of the 
microphone. Thanks also to the strong men who 
moved the altar. This provides a larger space for 
kids' shows and other presentations in front of the 
altar, and better illumination of the altar, allowing 
the congregation to see the celebrant in a "better 
light." There is also the added advantage of 
proximity between the Tabernacle and the altar.  

2023 ARCHDIOCESAN ANNUAL APPEAL 
As of 5/10/2023 

Archdiocesan Tax Due:  $ 103,208.00 
Total Pledge:    $   55,577.53 
Total Donation to Date:  $   44,125.53 

July 1st to May 7th (goal)  470,000.00 
July 1st to May 7th (actual  397,222.36 
(including E Contributions) 
 
7/1/22—6/30/23 Weekly Goal    10,000.00 
Weekly Collection (actual 5/7)      5,457.71 
(E Cont for month of April)         13,055.50 
 

Thank you for your generosity 

MARY’S WIDOWS LUNCHEON 
May 24th at 11:30 am at Hashes and Brews in Bayhill 
Shopping Center.  
To RSVP or for more information please call Marilyn 
Dachauer (650) 583-7633. 

Congratulations!  
Fifty-one (51) kids received their First Communion on 
May 13th.  These are kids from St. Robert’s school and 
students from public schools under our parish Religious 
Education Program. We thank the formators of these kids, 
e.g., Joanne Nolan, Edgar Ceja and Michele Evans, 
especially Leslie Fong and Joanne Bartolotti. 
Congratulations!  

Registration is now open for the June 10, 2023 
Archdiocesan Eucharist Congress that will be held at 
the Cathedral of St. Mary of the Assumption. The 
Congress begins at 9:00a.m. and concludes at 
5:00p.m. A Vigil Mass and Eucharistic Procession 
follows at 5:30p.m. for the Solemnity of Corpus 
Christi. Archbishop Cordileone will be the principal 
celebrant. Please see the poster for details.To 
register: https://www.sfarchdiocese.org/registration-
eucharistic-congress 

 

https://www.sfarchdiocese.org/registration-eucharistic-congress
https://www.sfarchdiocese.org/registration-eucharistic-congress
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

 
CONTACT ME Bill Clough

 
wclough@lpicommunities.com • (800) 950-9952 x2635
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